
 

 

 
 

 

Sunday, October 25, 2020 
10:00 a.m. 

 
Prelude                 Let All Things Now Living 

  Traditional, arr. Hayes  
 

Welcome/Prayer  
 

Call to Worship   
 

Sharing Time   
 

Congregational Prayer  
 

Special Music:                 Living Hope   Men’s Quartet 

      by Phil Wickham; arr. by Murray  
 

Scripture          Ps. 119:65-72  pew Bible p.326  

Sermon                  “Knowledge and Discretion”    
 

Closing Hymn     

                      For the beauty of the earth   HWB #89   
 

Offering Blessing and Benediction  
 

Postlude                  Praise Him! Praise Him! -  
 Chester G. Allen, arr. Hayes  
 

HMC video clip can be viewed at   
at  www.HMCFreeman.org  

Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


TODAY October 25 

10:00 am: Worship Service 

Accompanist: Charlene Friesen 

Worship Leader: Joyce Hofer 

Special Music: Men’s Quartet 

         Kenny Birkey, Chad Hofer, Cole Hofer and Brandon Waltner 
Message:  Gene Miller 

Closing Hymn:    

11:00 am:  Children’s Sunday School  

11:00 am: Fellowship time in Fellowship hall 

 

NEXT SUNDAY  November 1 

Harvest Mission Festival 
10:00 am: Worship Service 

Accompanist: Amy Hofer Vetch 

Worship Leader:  Pastor Gene 

Moment in Mission: Norman Hofer 

Relief Kit Dedication: Barbie Hofer, Sherryl Friesen  & Edie Tschet-

ter 

Special Music:  

Message:  Megan Eisenbeis 

11:00 am:   

           Children’s Sunday School  

            Adults with Megan in sanctuary 
 

CALENDER 

Nov. 1 Harvest Mission Festival.  
 

Hutterthal will have our Harvest Mission Festival on Nov. 1. We will 
be joining in the 100th Anniversary celebration of MCC with sever-
al points of connection to their mission. Our guest speaker will be 
Megan Eisenbeis, originally of the greater Freeman community, 
who served with SALT in Nepal. While we are unable to have the 
traditional Harvest Mission Festival meal this year, we do want to 
respond generously to the many needs throughout the world that 
MCC helps.  
****Harvest Mission offering: $2,000.00 to MCC and the remaining 
offering will be 70% to Mennonite Mission network and 30% to 



Rural Revival to meet Tomorrow  at 8:00 p.m.  at new location:   
Salem Zion Mennonite Church, Fellowship Hall, 27844  443 Ave, 
Freeman  
 

Freeman Academy Community Service Day – Friday, October 30  
It is that time of year the leaves fall and our students can give 
back to Freeman residents by helping them rake them up. Friday, 
October 30 watch for students of all ages raking around town. We 
are so thankful for all of your support. Please contact Judy at 605-
925-4237 to reserve a spot as they go fast. Happy Fall y’all! 
 

MCC’s Seed program has positions available now in Colombia, 
Guatemala and El Salvador! The Seed program is perfect for young 
adults (18-30) who value service, community, and cultural ex-
change addressing systemic issues like food insecurity and cli-
mate change through grassroots, community-based initiatives. 
For more information, visit mcc.org/seed or email abbyen-
dashaw@mcc.org. 

 

 

Prayer Requests and Praise: 

• Bless the marriage of Lori Rensink and Kyle Weiss.  They 
were married yesterday. May they grow in grace and in a 
knowledge of Jesus Christ throughout the course of their 
marriage to Your praise and glory.  In Jesus' name. 

• Gracious  Lord, we thank you for the bounty of the land and 
for those who plant and harvest that the world might be fed  

• As Pastor Appreciation Month draws to a close, we give 
thanks for all of the faithful shepherds in Central Plains  
Mennonite Conference! Our conference is blessed with the 
leadership of so many good pastors!  

• For Christians who gather for worship, study and prayer, that 
their faith may create and sustain community  

mailto:abbyendashaw@mcc.org
mailto:abbyendashaw@mcc.org


Mask ask! MCC is responding to a request from people on the 
Northern Cheyenne reservation in southeastern Montana for 
cloth face masks to help stop the spread of COVID-19. If you 
would like to sew masks, please use the following guidelines: 
-Adult sized, Use at least 2 layers of good quality cotton fabric 
(solid colors preferred) 
-Elastic ear loops 
-Nose wire/filter pockets optional  
 Please ship purchased or completed masks to the MCC Central 
States Material Resources Center (Attn: Kate Mast) at 121 East 
30th Street, North Newton, KS 67117, or drop off in the 24 hour 
donation room at MCC by November 15th. They will all be col-
lected and transported to Montana in time for the winter season. 
Questions? Please contact katemast@mcc.org.  
 
The October edition of On the Level is now available from  
Mennonite Disaster Service. In our current issue, you can read 
how homes built by MDS have weathered recent hurricanes in 
Louisiana and Texas, MDS Canada builds it's first house during 
the pandemic and we are now accepting volunteers for fall and 
winter projects.  go to: https://conta.cc/35fEZZQ  

Pastor Gene Miller 
Cell: 330-749-1290 

email: genecssa@gmail.com 
Head Deaconess Charlene Friesen 

Home 925-7970 
cell: 605-670-9396 

Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 
email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 

website: www.hmcfreeman.org 

 

October Project 

Relief kits for MCC 

mailto:katemast@mcc.org
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